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VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 

RICHMOND,VIRGIN.IA 23261 

January 24, 1978 

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region II - Suite 818 
230 Peachtree Street, Northwest 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Mr. O'Reilly: 

Serial No. 023/011078 
PO&l'f/DLB:das 
Docket No~ 

~ 
License Nos. DPR-32 

DPR-37 

This is in response to your letter of January 10, 1978, in reference to 
the inspection conducted at Surry Power Station on November 29-December 2, 1977 
and reported in Inspection Report Nos. 50-280/77-35 and 50-281/77-35. 

We have reviewed the subject inspection report and have determined that no 
proprietary information is contained therein. Accordingly, the Virginia Electric 
and Power Company interposes no objection to this inspection report being made 
a matter of public disclosure. 

e 

cc: Mr. Robert W. Reid, Chief 

Very truly yours, 

C. }f. Stallings 
Vice President - Power Supply 

and Production Operations 




